
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Plaisted Preserve Expansion 

7.14± acres on North Shore Drive 
Owls Head, Knox County  

 
In accordance with 5 M.R.S.A 6200 et seq., the Land for Maine’s Future Board will vote on a proposal to 
allocate funds for the Town of Owls Head’s purchase of 7.14± acres of land on North Shore Drive and 
further identified in the Town of Owls Head tax records on Map 11, Lot 37-1. The parcel will be accessible 
to the public via North Shore Drive, and via adjacent conservation land. Amy Louise Fredricks and Libby 
Ellen Miller hold title to the property as found in Knox County Registry of Deeds in Book 4900, Pages 
238-239.  

The Town of Owls Head Conservation Commission will manage the property for public recreational access. 
The Maine Bureau of Parks and Lands will hold a Project Agreement on the land to ensure the intended use 
of the property. Public comment on this acquisition will be accepted at the Land for Maine’s Future Board 
meeting July 26, 2022, at 10:00 AM at 90 Blossom Lane, Augusta, Deering Building, Room 101. Written 
comments on the proposed acquisition will be accepted until 4:30 PM July 25, 2022. 

Submit comments to Flora Drury, LMF Program, #22 SHS, Augusta, ME 04333 or at the meeting.  For 
more information, contact the above address or call 207-446-8917. 
 


